Sample “Thank you” Letter for After the Visit
(Print this letter on your organization’s letterhead if possible.)

(Date)

The Honorable (First and Last Name of Representative or Senator)

Name of Legislative Body: (Minnesota House of Representatives; Minnesota Senate)

Address 

Dear Senator or Representative (Last Name of Legislator):

Thank you for taking the time to visit our child care program in (insert name of town). We hope that the visit helped to make clear how important child care – good, high-quality child care – is to working families in our community, and to the early learning experiences of the young children we care for. 

As you return to (Washington, DC or state capital city), we hope you will remember this visit and work with us, the MN Child Care Association, and others to strengthen child care by improving access and making it possible to achieve and maintain high levels of quality that we know are so important. We must work together to ensure that more families have access to good programs like the one you saw here. 

Child care helps children, families and communities prosper. Children in child care learn and develop skills they need to succeed in school and in life. Child care helps families get ahead by giving parents the support and peace of mind they need to be productive at work.  And child care helps our nation stay competitive, with a stronger workforce now and in the future.  

If we can be of further assistance to you in your efforts, please contact us at (insert phone number of appropriate organization staff). 

Sincerely, 

(insert name of appropriate organization staff) 
